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We congratulate Talisa and Byron Knyvet-Knevitt on the birth of their son, Chase on 

Tuesday 5 March.  May you grow together as a young family!  

 

 

We extend our thoughts and deepest sympathy to Ms Debbie Odumuko and her family on 

the passing of her mother and grandmother to the children on Wednesday 6 March.  

 

 

          THANK YOU:  

Thank you to Mr Collier, our teachers, teacher’s assistants, parents, guardians, admin staff, 
support staff, aftercare staff, therapists, extra-mural facilitators, class reps, POPS & PA parents 

who kindly assist us with paired reading and extra lunches, our SGB members and Camps Bay 

Librarians for all their support and contribution in Term 1 to making our little school the learning centre of 

excellence that it is.  

 

 
>>>As we come to the end of Term 1, please note the following important happenings at Camps 

Bay Prep early in Term2! 

Tue 9 April: Open Day for Gr 2 Parents 8h15 – 10h00 at Primary School Campus. 

Fri 12 April: Circle Sport’s Day on the Gr R Campus field 11h00 – 12h45/13h00. 

 

 

PREP SCHOOL SWIMATHON: 

Thank you to all the boys and girls, parents and guardians who participated in our first swimathon!  

Well done to you all! 

 
 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 12H30 TOMORROW THURSDAY 14 MARCH:  

All Grades will be dismissed at 12h30 tomorrow to accommodate parent/teacher interviews from 12h45 

onwards.  

 

 
REPORT COLLECTION: 

All uncollected reports are available from Reception.  
Please returned your child’s signed report by Friday 12 April. 

 

 

PHOTO ORDERS: 

Photograph orders have been sent home with the reports today. 

All orders have to be returned to school by Friday, 26th April. 
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GRADE 2 CAMP OUT: NEW DATE - 12 APRIL 2019 

For the 1st time we will be having a Grade 2 Camp Out on the Camps Bay High 

School field! This event is only for our Grade 2 pupils and their parents/guardians. 

You can bring your mom or dad or both or your guardian with you. Regrettably no 

siblings. 

Bring: All your camping gear, wood, braai tongs & outside toys (balls, kites, bats etc.) 
Cost:  R150 

Date & time: Friday 12 April 16:00 - Saturday 13 April 10:00 

 If you can't make the new date and have already paid, you are welcome to get a refund from Nina. 

 

HOLIDAY CLUB FOR MARCH: 

Ms Phillida and her team will be offering Holiday Club for Camps Bay Preparatory 

pupils from Monday, 18/03 to Wednesday 20/03 and Monday 25/03 to Thursday 

28/03.   

Please reserve your space on the booking form available at Reception before 

Friday, 15 March. 

Full Day: 07h30 - 17h30:  R120 

Half Day: 07h30 – 12h30: R60 

 

 

 
PA, POPS & CLASS REPS TERM 1 FEEDBACK: 

Please see some FAQ's and details on how to get involved with the Parents Association (PA). 

 
What is a Class Rep? 

A class rep is a mom, dad or guardian that offers to send out the communications to the class 

about the fundraising or events that are happening at the school. They encourage their fellow 

class parents to get involved and attend the events that are on our calendar.  

We need 2 class reps per class per term. 

 
What is PA? What is POPS? Where can you fit in? 

PA is the Parents association, and POPS was the previous name of this association but this has been 
streamlined with the Primary campus and hence the umbrella term PA. 

Where can you fit in? There are many opportunities to help and get involved; either with your time, ideas, 

expertise or funding. Many hands are needed for planning and implementing the fundraising events and if 

you cannot attend any of the early morning meetings please email us  sgb-prep@campsbayprimary.co.za or 

leave your details with Ms Thomas so we can add you to our email list. 
 

 

FEEDBACK – T1 EVENTS: 

Picnic - This was a successful social event! Thank you all for attending and supporting the annual picnic! 

Snack sale – A very successful snack sale for Gr R AL & Gr 1 MY; the money raised gets divided by the 2 

classes who supplied eats and funds are used for necessities in their classes. 
Ice bite sales -  A great fundraiser!   

Open Day - This was seamlessly run and a great advertorial for our school, thanks to all involved. 

Parent Social - The turnout was lower than we hoped, but those who attended enjoyed a video of the 

children during school time and a chance to interact with other parents.  

 

 
T2 CLASS REP MEETING:  

If you signed up to be a class rep for term 1,2,3,4 please attend a planning meeting on Thursday 4 April 

at 07:45 in the Senior Aftercare room. This meeting will take place from 07:45 - 08:30 

mailto:sgb-prep@campsbayprimary.co.za
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THANK YOU! 

A heartfelt huge thank you to the parents who have been involved this term, especially the familiar faces 

who carry much of the weight. Please continue to support the Parents Association, we would love to have 

you involved! 

 

 
BREAD BAG TAGS AND PLASTIC BOTTLE TOPS: 

Thank you Katherine Adamou, Joshua Argirakis, Charlotte Chadwick, David Cooper,  

Isla Corcoran, Mira Cullberg, Emily D’ Ambrosio, Olivia D’Ambrosio,  

Santiago Dos Reis, Tristan Duncan, Lyla Duddy, Ben Foster, Ryan Foster, 

Leo Gardner, Zoe Hendler, Jaxx Itzkin, Simon Legrux, Noah Leeman,  

Charlotte Loker, Sofia McKinney, Jagger Mac Pherson, Dylan McKeaveney,  

Sienna Mongie & “Ronika”, Daisy Monteiro, Tiana Ngwira, Emma Pockpas, Leah Ryder,  
Anisha Spanera, Mia Steinau, Will Tremeer, Declan Tucker, Nate Warley and Nahum Williams 

for dropping off bread bag tags and bottle tops at reception this week. 
 

 

DATES TO DIARISE:  

Thur 14/03 Julie Skevington’s special 

day 
Happy birthday! 

Thur 14/03 Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 
From 12h45/13h00 onwards 

Fri 15/03 Final Assembly at 08h00 

End of  Term 1 
School closes Gr R at 10h30; Gr 1 & 2 at 11h00 

Fri 15/03 Aftercare Commences at 10h30 for Junior and 11h00 for 

Senior Aftercare.  

Tues  2/04 Term 2 starts 07h55 for Gr 1 & 2       07h50 for Gr R.  

 

 
FRIDAY, 15 MARCH 

 Final assembly at 08h15 

 Gr R ‘s will be dismissed at 10h30. 

 Gr 1&2’s will be dismissed at 11h00 

 Aftercare as per normal until 17h30. 
 

 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS FOR TERM 2 ON TUESDAY 2 APRIL 2019. 

 

 

Wishing all our families a restful holiday and precious time with your little ones over the end of Term 1 

break.   

 

 

Best Wishes,  

Linda Murray 

Head of the Preparatory Campus 

 


